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24 May 2024  
Primary – Brake Kids Walk  
   
   
   
   
   
   
  
   
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
We are excited to let you know that we are taking part in the Brake Kids Walk with Shaun the 
Sheep.  
   
This is a great way for us to talk about road safety and raise funds to help the Brake Charity 
campaign for safe and healthy journeys, and support families affected by road accidents. The main 
aim of Brake’s Kids Walk is to promote the health and planet-saving benefits of walking. It’s also a 
great way to raise awareness among parents and the local community about protecting children 
on our roads.  
   
On average, more than six children are killed or seriously injured on roads in Britain every day – 
that’s equivalent to a whole class of children every single week. We are doing our bit to try and 
make sure this never happens in our community. You can help us by supervising your child closely 
on roads and continuing to teach road safety as you do.   
   
We are also encouraging children to become ambassadors for road safety. We want them to speak 
up for their right to make safe and healthy journeys and one way they can do this is to ask grown-
ups to help keep them safe near roads.  
   
The whole school will take part in this activity; we will be walking the children down Winthorpe 
Road, along Boothferry Road, then down Penshurst Avenue and back into the school. The walk will 
take place at 1.30pm on Wednesday 19 June 2024.    
   
Please could you complete the consent form here by 12.30pm on Monday 10 June, if we do not 
receive consent your child will not be able to take part.    
  
Thank you for your support.  
     
Yours faithfully  

  
  
       
Mrs M Preston  
Head of School  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/gF2B182Enn

